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“Finally, brethren, 

PRAY FOR US, 
that the word of the Lord 

may have free course, and be 
glorified, even as it is with 

you.” 
(2 Thessalonians 3:1) 

January-March 2019 

Dear Supporters, 

Receive our greetings from Spain in 
the wonderful name of our Lord 
Jesus.  

 First of all, we want you to 
know that we often pray for all our 
dear churches, pastors, families, and 
individuals that sacrificially month by 
month present us before God´s throne 
interceding for us there and are also 
sending financial support here. We 
give thanks to the Lord because you 
all are the means and channels 
through which the Lord is providing 
for us to preach the Gospel here in 
this country. May the Lord bless you all as you bless us. 

 My wife and I started this year in the States visiting our 
family there. We needed to meet our latest grandson, James, 
who was born in October. We enjoyed our stay with them so 
very much. This time, our children were so gracious to us to 
pay one of our two tickets. You can imagine how good it was 
for Fina and me to be able to hug them, kiss them, and play 
with them. This picture is so you can have an idea of what I 
am talking about.   

 As far as the ministry, we want you to know that in 
February we celebrated the first anniversary of our new church 

in Villanueva, New Life Baptist Church. We have not yet experienced the blessing of 
seeing someone saved. The first Sunday of each month we organize a lunch after the 
morning service. Last month we counted 19 people at the table. Please join with us in 
praying that the Lord will give us some souls from this little town. They are very kind to 
us. Many people know the church and us, but they do not show any interest in God´s 
salvation. There are two Christian families in the city, but they are attending a church 30 
minutes away by car. I understand that they are members of that church and are involved 
in some of their ministries there. Anyway, it is good for them. 

 Meanwhile, at Light House Baptist Church in 
Alcala, we received a visit from some people that are 
from Venezuela. They are coming to Spain because of 
the conflicts happening in that country. 

 The first that came 
w a s R i c h a r d . H e i s 
married and is waiting for 
his wife and two daughters 
that may arrive soon. 
(Their picture is at the 
left.) Due to the number of 
times that electricity goes 

down, the paperwork they need to have has been delayed. 
Brother Richard comes from a different kind of church, but 
he attends our services faithfully and accepts the teachings 
with gladness. In fact, he is attending our Bible Institute. He 
is a precious brother and has a dear soul as well. 
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 Also, as very often the 
c a s e , w e h a v e s e v e r a l 
international students. The picture 
to the left contains a part of our 
church. From left to right: Alvin 
(from Germany), Abigail (from 
Northern Ireland), Michelle (from 
Mexico), and Anni (Alvin´s wife 
from Germany). All of them have 
some level of Spanish. We took 
this photo at a fellowship supper 
after the evening service. 

  In January we started the 
new school year at the Bible 
Institute (which we call C.E.B.E--
Ebenezer Bible Study Center). 
We have seven students who are 
very eager to learn. Brother 
Torres is helping me here as well 
as with the Light House Baptist 
Church. 

 Lastly, I have to ask for 
your prayers for my wife. She 
had surgery two weeks ago. The 
surgeons did what they call an 
eventration. This means that due 
to the three c-sections she had, 
the muscles and some inner parts 
have become weak and cannot 
hold the intestines. They had to put a net inside her. It seems that the recovery is very 
slow and painful. She will not be able to exert any effort or carry heavy loads for more 
than a month. 

 Samuel usually does well, but sometimes he becomes a little excited and nervous 
and has to take some extra medicine. We can tell that changes are not good for him. 

 Please do not forget the work we are doing for you in this part of Spain.  

 May our good Lord be with all of you and bless you in many ways. 

In Christian love and at His service, 

Brother & Sister Alejandro Sánchez 

  


